nautel

Kevin Rodgers

President of Nautel Inc.
Director of Customer Service
krodgers@nautel.com

October 4, 2011

Federal Communications Commission
Authorization and Evaluation Division
7435 Oakland Mills Road

Columbia, MD 21046

ATTN: OET Department

PER: 47 FCC Class Il Permissive change for -

FCC ID: B3W-VS300

(Original Grant Date: March 24th, 2011)

Dear Sir or Madam: \

Nautel Limited is Smeitting an application for Class Il Permissive Change to the VS300 LPFM

Broadcast Transmitter, (FCC ID: B3W-VS300). The commission on March 24™ 2011 originally
certified this product under FCC ID: B3W-VS300.

There are no hardware or electrical modifications made to the applying broadc;ast transmitter.

The changes filed under this application are: (list each change as a buliet point)
e Adding part 73 LPFM; with no further testing required.

Please contact mé, Scott Marchand (FM Project Leader) or Tim Hardy (Head of Engineering) if you
have any questions or need further information regarding this application.

Sincgrely,

evin Rodgers %

President-of NauteHne———— —_
Director of Customer Service

Nautel Inc.
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